

AMERICAN SOCIETY OF HEATING, REFRIGERATING AND A CONDITIONING ENGINEERS

MAY 10 199MAY 1993

PROGRAM

GOODKEY, WEEDWARK & ASSESSIATES (1885) LTG.

DATE:

THEME:

May 18, 1993

I HEME:

CHARTER & PAST PRESIDENT'S NIGHT

SPEAKER:

ROBERT W. SCHMITT BSME

ASHRAE member with 26 years experience in the HVAC Industry, 16 years of which have been directly involved in Product Management and Development of centrifugal and screw chillers

Bob is Marketing Manager, Packaged Centrifugal and Screw Chillers for York International Ltd., York Pa, and represents York on ARI Large Tonnage Liquid Chiller Subsection and

Compliance Committee.

SUBJECT:

ARI STANDARD 550-92, STANDARD FOR CENTRIFUGAL

AND ROTARY SCREW CHILLERS

What ARI Certification Means; Scope of Certification Program; Basis of Participation; Certified Ratings Defined; Verification Testing; IPLV-APLV defined; Customer Factory Witnessed Testing; Status of Recip and Screw Water/Air Cooled

Certification.

SUBJEC

Communique Allison Johns Greeters Keith Murfin CRC Ross McIntyre

COMMITTEE

CHAIRMEN
Financial
David Fastwood

Audit Bili McKinnon

Membership Marc Carriere

Telephone

Mike Swayne Education Frank Vaculik

Technical/Energy Robin Craig

Refrigeration

Sid Goel Research

Christopher Frauley Program

> Paul Juneau Special Events Randy Cavill

Publicity Ken Ugwu

Nominations
Bill McKinnon
Al Oakes Award
Christopher Frauley

Advisory
Neil Armstrong
Government Affairs
Gabriel Laszlo

Chapter Historian 🗲

Paul Baker
Roster
Michael Fancy
Table Top
Paul Seguin

Past President Christopher Frauley SOCIAL - 17:30 Hrs

DINNER - 18:30 - 20:00 Hrs

PROGRAM - 20:00 Hrs

Phileas Fogg Metropolitan House 99 Bank Street, MacDonald Room MENU

Hot and Cold Buffet
Roast Hip of Beef
Baked Potato, Vegetable
Tossed Greens
Cole Slaw
Pasta Vegetable Salad
Fresh Vegetable Tray
Strawberries Romanoff

PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE

I want to thank all Ottawa Valley Chapter Members for the opportunity to be your President for 92/93. You have been patient and understanding about our short comings, complementary about our successes, but most of all willing to step forward and help when needed.

As a Board Member, I feel we have been quite successful, worked hard, but also had some fun along the way. We have been supported by a very pro-

fessional group of individuals on all the committees who are to be congratulated for their significant efforts on our behalf. I hope at our last meeting you will seek out committee members and chairpersons to thank them for their efforts and even volunteer to help next year.

I look forward to your attendance at the May meeting.

Yours truly, Neil Armstrong

TOUR

TOUR

TOUR

UR

TOUR

TOUR

TOUR

TOUR

TOLID

TECHNICAL SESSION TOUR OTTAWA'S NEW CITY HALL

Clemann Large Patterson Consulting Engineers will provide an overview of the mechanical systems and tour for all interested members. We will discover how the large glass pyramids, including the new council chambers, have been environmentally controlled. Our host Mr. Richard Albert has many other inovative features as well to show us in this truly unique building.

WHEN:

4:00 p.m., Tuesday, May 18th

WHERE:

Meet in the rotunda, 2nd floor, Bytown Pavillion

PARKING: Best access to parking garage is from the Minto

bridges off King Edward Avenue

HIRE AN ASHRAE STUDENT MEMBER

If you or your company is looking for a summer student, you may want to see whether any of the following ASHRAE Student Members may fit your needs.

Craig Malcolm Armitage Martin Berthiaume Andre Brind'Amour Luis J. Brunet Stephen Paul Fex Leslie G. Forrest **Denis Lewis Forget** Christine Marie Garand Denis Gignac

Jack Marcel Gladu

James Bruce Howie

Tara Lee Kathleen Hill

Denis M. Kasprowicz Thomas Krajci Ghislain Denis Lalonde Manon Levesque James Thomas MacNeil

Sheila McVey

Andrew Rex Martin Gary Joseph Moore Dave Anthony Morgan Michel Robert Routhier

Alan Michael Taylor Gerry M. Smith

The above people have already shown interest in the HVAC industry. They may have the competitive edge you are looking for.

ONTARIO BUILDING CODE UPDATE

The Chapter's Government Affairs Committee learned that the Ontario Ministry of Housing plans to amend the Ontario Building Code, effective July 1, 1993. The changes to the 1990 Building Code will specify new energy consumption requirements for both residential and commercial buildings and incorporate the plumbing code under part 7. Holders of the Building Code will be notified by the Ministry provided they have sent in the reply card included in the binder. The gazetted regulation should have arrived at the government bookstore by now.

A FEW WORDS FROM THE EDITOR

If you have any comments or articles you wish published please forward them to:

Allison Johns c/o J.L. Richards & Associates Ltd. 864 Lady Ellen Place Ottawa, Ontario K1Z 5M2 Phone: 728-3571 Fax:728-6012

TABLE TOP DISPLAYS

This month's table top will be introducing the new "USES" energy saving power contitioner, distributed by Gazelle Custom Products. This new device that is approved by C.S.A. and approved by U.L. as an energy saving device is capable of improving the efficiency of a system by reducing I2R losses, converting haromics, spikes and noise into useful and productive energy.

We will be soliciting membership and those in the HVAC Industry for Table Tops in the upcoming year, 1993-94, and hope to have increased participation. Table Tops present a good opportunity to raise the profile of your company's products and services to a broad audience of chapter members and guests. Prices will remain unchanged, at \$200 per table top.

Contact Paul Sequin at 228-9037 for further information.

GOLF NOTICE

Shine up those clubs! This years tourney is to be held again at Manderley on the Green on Wednesday, August 11, 1993. Shotgun start 1:30 p.m. Details to follow.

RESEARCH

HELP WANTED!

Our Research Committee is putting in a tremendous effort to meet our goal of raising over \$13,600. However, they cannot do it without your help! When they contact you, please realize that this is an INVESTMENT in your industry and not another charity drive.

If you have not been contacted but wish to submit a donation, you are encouraged to send it care of:

> SNC . Lavalin Inc. 1100 - 170 Laurier Ave. West Ottawa, Ontario K1P 5V5 ATTENTION: Chris Frauley

Make your cheques payable to: "ASHRAE RESEARCH CANADA"

All corporate donations will receive a receipt.

NOTE: The ASHRAE Ottawa Valley Chapter post office box has been closed since this postal terminal is no longer in service. Please, DO NOT send cheques there.

Thanks for your continued support!

Chris Frauley Ottawa Valley Research Chairman

Tel: 567-7009 Fax: 567-5509

CHAPTER DOES NOT ACT FOR SOCIETY



ASHRAE, Ottawa Valley Chapter Board of Governors can be reached at P.O. Box 3123, Station "C", Ottawa, Ontario K1Y 4J4 Publication deadline is the first Tuesday of each month

The Editor - Allison Johns

Fax: 728-6012

Phone: 728-3571

